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Traffic Alert: Mission Gorge Road Lane 
Closures to be Extended through 

Intersection of Greenbrier Avenue    
LANES CLOSED DUE TO CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY  

 
San Diego – The City is closing turn lanes at the intersection of Greenbrier Avenue and Mission Gorge 
Road beginning Thursday, September 1. The closures will impact the following turns: 
 

• Northbound Mission Gorge Road to Greenbrier Avenue will remain open. 
• Southbound Mission Gorge Road to Greenbrier Avenue will be closed. 
• Greenbrier to northbound Mission Gorge Road will remain open. 
• Greenbrier to southbound Mission Gorge Road will be closed. 
• U-Turns on Mission Gorge at Greenbrier Avenue will not be allowed. 

 
The turn limitations are due to an expansion of the work area associated with the Mission Gorge Road 
Settlement Emergency Repair Project. These additional limitations are expected to remain in place for 
approximately a month. After the work is complete in the intersection of Greenbrier Avenue and Mission 
Gorge Road, the traffic control measures at this intersection will be removed and the remaining traffic 
control measure at the construction site will remain in place. 
 
Traffic will be controlled and limited by the barriers blocking access to the impacted lanes until 
construction is complete. The public is advised to travel cautiously near the work area and to observe the 
lane closures and signage. Including additional time to daily commutes and using alternate routes is 
recommended.  Construction hours and days will be between 7 a.m. and 7 p.m. on Mondays through 
Sundays.  
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